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The Baltimore DJ Zone
Randallstown Md.
April 12, 2017
Dear Community Partners; 
We are pleased to invite you to be one of the sponsors for our upcoming charity event with this proposal letter. The members of the Baltimore DJ Zone are hosting an event for the community, and we would like your participation in this charitable event. Other sponsors are coming in through our Disc Jockey and community affair Affiliations to ensure this event’s success.  
We plan to raise enough funds to feed and service about 1000 people as well as to give them an awesome showcase of music and entertainment from their own community this summer. Providing food, fun and activities for all ages. This is an annual event. Your sponsorship comes with some advertisement space on the event banners and mailers. As sponsors you also have the opportunity to offer showcase your business as a vendor on site. 
Sunday June 25th 2017 from Noon to Dusk at Woodlawn High School. 
We look forward to an affirmative response of sponsorship from you to make this event successful. Please contact us on our official number for further information.

Thank you.

Yours Sincerely, 
Members of the Baltimore DJ Zone
Event Coordinator

